
CAPITAL CAMPAIGN UPDATE  

OVER $5,000,000 RECEIVED IN GIFTS, GRANTS, AND PLEDGES!  

Dear LaGrange Academy Community, 
 

We are excited to announce the land survey, engineering work, and architectural design of the new building are 

now complete.   This week our Building Committee presented plans to contractors, and the bidding process has 

begun.  In addition to progress on the new building project, the capital campaign has funded substantial repairs to 

the gym roof.  In a separate project, we are also in the initial stages of installing a new roof on Founders Hall.   
 

The Path Forward Campaign Timeline:       Next Steps: 

- Partnered with J.F. Smith Group       - Review Bids 

- Completed Feasibility Study       - Choose General Contractor  

- Began Process of Donor Ask (Ongoing) 

- Established Project Budget 

- Created Site Plan 

- Held Wild Leap Donor Appreciation Event 

- Conducted Land Survey of Campus  

- Finalized Architectural Design 

- Submitted Contractor Plans for Bid (Due Date—7/13/23) 
 

The Path Forward is shaping the future of college preparatory education in our community.  LaGrange Academy is 

grateful for every contribution, and we ask for your continued support as we strive to reach our stretch goal of $6 

million.  If you’d like more information about the campaign or if you’re considering making a gift, please contact me 

any time.  

 

 
 

Al Zachry,            al@lagrangegrocery.com 

Capital Campaign Chair                706-523-1070 

 

Link to Contribute 


